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A Note from Dr. G

9/4 Labor Day NO SCHOOL

9/5 SCHOOLS OPEN FOR
STUDENTS (Kindergarten starts at
9AM)

9/6 Foundation Meeting 7:30 PM

9/7 HES Back to School Night
starting at 6 PM (See email from
HES for details); Modified Fall Sports
Begin

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw -  Girls Soccer

There is so much to be excited about here is Mount Pleasant that we could not
wait until next week to start our Wildcat Weeklys! Although school has not
started, all four of our schools were bustling with activity this week. On
Monday, the Board of Education participated in its annual facilities tour, stopping
at each building and admiring the new gym floors in both WMS and WHS. Also
on Monday, we welcomed new teachers and then on Tuesday the entire Mount
Pleasant team was back together for our Convocation and a couple
Superintendent Conference Days. Yesterday, we welcomed 6th graders to
Bagels and Locks, 3rd graders to a BBQ, and all our Hawthorne families to visit
schools and meet with teachers and friends in preparation for the new school
year. Check out our social media for many more photos of these celebratory
events!

Looking ahead to next week, we are excited for the entire district to be back
together for a new school year. We will be sharing more news about events at
all four schools and the instructional bond planned for December 12 starting next
week, so stay tuned! Have a wonderful Labor Day Weekend, Wildcats!
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Westlake takes down the Bears of
Briarcliff in the opening first round of
the Mount Pleasant Cup. Shout out to:
⭐ Adrianna Georgette - 2 Goals
⭐ Luciana Shkreli - 1 Goal
⭐ Jessica Borducci - 1 Assist
🛑 Sophia Remo - 10 saves!

Girls are back in action for the
Championship on Saturday,
September 2nd 6:45pm vs

Pleasantville at Valhalla.

The Week Ahead

All four schools have new assistant
principals this year, and we were

thrilled to catch up with them at the
events this week! They are each eager

to get started with our students on
Tuesday, and to connect with parents at

our back to school nights and other
events planned through September.

Please join us in once again welcoming
Erica Denman to Hawthorne and

Columbus, Theresa Outhouse to WMS,
and Daniel Brady to WHS.

 Share your first day photos! Email
them to mslippen@mtplcsd.org to

be part of the first day collage!
In celebration of “first” photos,

here’s the first photo of new press
box which arrived today!

First Day Photos!

https://www.instagram.com/Valhalla/?hl=en

